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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –April 20, 2016
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, April 20, 2016. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Alison Langley, Michelle Russell, Whitney Carpenter, Katrina Johnson, Frank Williams, Elizabeth Atcher, Valerie Skillman, Josh Cowley, Autumn Jones, Toni Graves and David Bollinger. 
ORDER # 16-024- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Katrina Johnson and seconded by David Bollinger to adopt the agenda for the April meeting. 
ORDER # 16-025- APPROVAL OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Frank Williams to approve the minutes of the February meeting.
ORDER # 16-026– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the February and March bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Whitney Carpenter to approve the February and March bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –There were no visitors at the April meeting.
ORDER #16-027-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the 2nd reading of the February meeting minutes.
ORDER # 16-028-APPROVAL OF THE TITLE 1 PARENT INVOLVEMENT POLICY-The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Valerie Skillman to approve the Title 1 parent involvement policy.
CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT-ACT scores are up. 19.3 This year versus 18.8 last year. Mr. Dennis credits the ACT prep and after school sessions for the jump in NH scores. We will have testing (EOC, KOSSA, Compass, etc.) every week until school’s out. 
INFORMATION ITEMS: 
· Mr. Dennis shared the results of the OCR survey completed by students with the council.

· A committee is needed to check on SBDM policies.
· Student accident report and new hire/vacancies list was included in the packets for council review.

· Construction update: Cafeteria construction is now underway. Contractors are hoping to have the cafeteria completed by the new school year. Still some work to be completed on the big gym and we are trying to purchase trophy cases. The goal is to have construction 100% complete by fall break.
· Graduation will be held on May 27 at 7:00. Project Grad will be on Friday night.

· State track meet is Saturday, May 28

· Council members received minutes from The Climate Committee meeting on 3/29/16.

NEW BUSINESS: 
No new business was discussed at the April meeting.
ORDER # 16-029-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Whitney Carpenter and seconded by David Bollinger to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

